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April 6, 2010

Larry R. Cope, Senior Attorney 
Southern California Edison 
P.O. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, CA 91770

Re Request to extend filing of 60-day Reports on Final Evaluation Report Recommendations on 20Q6-& 
Findings 2008 Energy Efficiency Programs

Dear Mr. Cope:

Decision 07-09-043 requires the utilities to submit reports based upon the Final Evaluation Reports’ 
Recommendations and Findings on 2006-2008 Energy Efficiency Programs (EE Evaluation Reports). These 
reports, to be filed 60 days after the consultant EE Evaluation Reports are final, should indicate “what action ... 
will be taken as a result of study findings as they relate to potential changes to the [2010-12] programs.” These 
reports are due on various dates during April 2010. Exceptions to this requirement can be made so long as an 
extension does not cause a delay in the implementation schedule of delivering the final earnings claim based on 
the Final Performance Basis Report for the Energy Efficiency Risk Reward Incentive Mechanism.

In a joint letter dated April 2, 2010, the utilities request a delay in filing the “60 Day Reports” until May 28, 2010 to 
provide a more coordinated response that reflects parallel work underway that is clarifying program designs and 
monitoring plans for 2010-12. The request for the delay is to incorporate information being developed from:

1. Evaluation debriefing meetings (referred to as “Knowledge Transfer” meetings occurring among the utility 
EE program staff, CPUC program staff, and evaluation and market assessment consultants during the 
period April 5-22), and

2. Dialogue between CPUC staff and IOU personnel to guide the filing of a Program Performance Metrics 
advice letter for all statewide programs and pitot programs now due on May 23. This Advice Letter was 
directed by Decision 09-09-047.

Energy Division staff indicates that granting an extension of the 60-day reporting requirement to May 28,2010 
would not interfere with delivering the Final Performance Basis Report in a timely manner. I therefore grant the 
extension request for the filing of the 60-day reports on the EE-Reports to May 28, 2010.

Pali Clanon
Executive Director

cc: Karen V. Clopton, Chief Administrative Law Judge, CPUC 
Julie Fitch, Director, CPUC Energy Division 
Natalie Walsh, CPUC Energy Division 
Jeanne Clinton, CPUC Energy Division 
Zenaida Tapawan-Conway, CPUC Energy Division
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